
 

 

     

 

December 8, 2011 

 

 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, DC  20554  

 

     Re: WT Docket No. 11-18 

      File No. 0004566825 

      RM-11592 

          

Dear Madam Secretary: 

 

On December 6, 2011, Messrs. Wirt Yerger and Charles Pickering, both representing 

Cavalier Wireless, LLC met with Ms. Amy Levine of the Chairman’s Office and discussed 

(a) the benefits of interoperability; (b) that a recent interference study has shown that 

interoperability can be accomplished without interference, (c) that the availability of Band 

12 customer devices is limited and have no roaming capability, and (d) that without an 

interoperability solution build out schedules cannot be met. 

 

Should any questions arise, please communicate directly with the undersigned. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

/s/  Thomas Gutierrez                          _          

Counsel for Cavalier Wireless, LLC  

 

 

cc: Amy Levine  

      

Writer’s Direct Dial: 

 (202) 828-9470 

tgutierrez@fcclaw.com 


